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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting in the 
Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, June 2, 2015 at 7:30 PM. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Reichert, Ritz, Genzel. 
 In attendance: District Accountant, District Clerk, District Administrator. 
 
 
All in attendance reviewed the 2014 audit report and LOSAP review. Some operational changes will 
be enacted and a resolution will be made at the next Board meeting accepting the report. 
 
Next month workshop will have Paychex attend to review system reports and how they can 
accommodate the District Accountant to make accounting entries on a more timely manner per the 
audit. 
 
Administrator mentioned a few general items; no actions or decisions. 
 
Motion by N. Ritz seconded by K. Donahue to adjourn 8:50 PM. Motion carried. 
 
 
Submitted by K. Donahue. 
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